
Celebrating Children’s Day 

Romania, Bong Moon Jeong, June 2, 2018 

On the second day of June, Romania CARP celebrated National Children’s Day by initiating a 

meeting between volunteers and children from one social care center.  

   As it already became a tradition, this year as well we wanted to celebrate the wonder of being 

a child by offering our time to help young people have a precious day.  

  We mobilized CARP members, Romanian students and Sun Moon students to offer our loving 

heart for the children with less fortunate circumstances.  

   We prepared friendship bracelets together; we decided on games and even prepared short 

artistic moment for the children.  

  The time that we spent together was short but we did our best to have a good time. 

The children were happy to be face-painted as their favorite superheroes, we played football 

and many games and together with Sun Moon students we could offer dance for them. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


